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Keep Riverbay Beautiful
The Association appreciates the care our members take to beautify their property. Respondents to a
survey earlier this year noted both the natural beauty of Riverbay as well as the well-maintained homes.
Traveling through the neighborhood offers numerous well-tended garden landscapes. Walkers and bikers
are grateful to all of our members who care for and manage the ever-encroaching roadside foliage.

There are many places, however, where vegitation makes it dangerous for vehicuilar traffic and
challenging for pedestrians – especially to walk when two cars are present. This is particularly important
at our many road corners. Chatham safety code requires a clear sightline for the area 25 feet in each
direction from the corner. The Association encourages all members to maintain their roadside space by
trimming or cutting back to expose the full road. For larger areas of concern, the Chatham Department of
Public Works can be available to assist. If any member would like to involve the DPW, please email me.

RIVERBAY/ONLINE Message Board
Members have expressed an interest in using the RIVERBAY/ONLINE Message Board to contact and
share information with other Riverbay members. Such information includes contactor referrals, home
rentals, lost and found articles, items for sale or wanted, and general Riverbay information of interest to
other members. Messages entered by any member would be sent to all members, however any member
would be able to disable receiving messages from the Message Board should they so choose. Full details
about this new Message Board capability will be sent to all members soon.

Jack Scheld, President
Riverbay Association
president@riverbay.org

Hello to all Riverbay Friends and Neighbors, July-August, 2025

Member Appreciation
First, I want to give a big “THANK YOU” to the 260 members of Riverbay
Association. Your continued support is what keeps this almost-60-year-old
Association alive and serving our beautiful neighborhood.

Riverbay Association cannot exist to serve our neighborhood without a substantial
number of residents participating. As a gentle reminder, there are still 24
homeowners who were members in 2024, but not this year. If you are one, we ask
you to please join. We need your support.

UPCOMING RIVERBAY EVENTS

Saturday August 23 Saturday Social at Wonkapit Way and Potonumecot Rd. "The Rock"
5-7pm Featuring: The SOUND DUNES 7th Annual Appearance

Saturday October 4 Riverbay Association Annual Meeting at Chatham Community Center
10am Guest Speaker: Joseph Marchio, Music Director Chatham Chorale, Asst.

Conductor Cape Symphony, Pastor First Congregational Church Chatham

P.S. A special "thank you" to Mitzi and Scott Horton
who hosted our June Social at their lovely home.


